
In memoriam... 

We are very sad to inform you that Professor Beata M. Pokryszko passed away on June 5th, 2022. 
Thanks to her extensive efforts, Folia Malacologica was transformed into a scientific journal of the 
Association of Polish Malacologists in 1998. She was the driving force behind our journal and checked 
every paper before publication. We owe to her perfect British English in all papers published in our 
journal. She will be missed very much by all of us. 

An extensive obituary will be published in Folia Malacologica 30(4). 
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